
 

3/22/22 

Dear Parents/Guardians,   

Your student will soon be taking the Alabama Comprehensive Assessment Program 

(ACAP) exams. This covers Reading/Language Arts and Math (and Science for 4th 

grade). These exams are taken in the classroom on school-issued devices. Please 

note specific testing dates below:  

 Date Grade-Level Subject 

03/23/22 4th Grade Science Session #1 
3/24/22 4th Grade Science Session #2 
3/28/22 through 3/30/22 
Monday through Wednesday 

2nd, 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade Reading AND English-
Language Arts 

3/31/22 through 4/1/22 
Thursday and Friday 

2nd, 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade Math 

To help your child prepare for these tests, we ask that you do the following on test 

days:  

• Ensure that your child gets a full night of sleep.  

• If eating at home, make sure your child eats breakfast. If eating at school, 

make sure he/she arrives on time for school breakfast.  

• Make sure your child is present and on time every day for testing.  

• Encourage your child every day to do his/her very best on the exams.  

• We are not allowed to have any smart devices in the classroom during 

testing. (Examples: cell phones, tablets, smartwatches, etc.)  

 Thank you so much for your involvement. We cannot wait to see our students show 

how capable they are.   

 

Joi Miles 
Proud Principal 
Meadowlake Elementary 
 


